
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF AGREEMENT FOR CONSULTING 

SERVICES – INDEPENDENT CONTRACTOR BETWEEN ECTOR 
COUNTY ISD AND N2 LEARNING, LC 

 
DATE: July 11, 2017 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
Attached is a copy of the Agreement for Consulting Services – Independent Contractor 
between Ector County ISD and N2 Learning, LC for the 2017-2018 school year.  The 
purpose of this agreement is to provide training for District leaders based on the 
document ‘Creating a Vision for Public Education in Texas’. The goal of this training is 
to broaden the vision of our educational leaders for the future of ECISD.  
 
 
 
 

********************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees accept the Agreement for Consulting 
Services – Independent Contractor between Ector County ISD and N2 Learning, LC as 
presented. 
 

*********************** 
  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe       
Superintendent of Schools          


